PO. Box 5310
REIONAI. Stateline; NV 89449
fax 775:588-4527
AGENCY wwwirpa.org

From: Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us [mailto:Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us]
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 9:07 AM

To: Judy Nikkel
Cc: suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us; lou.green@edcgov.us; Judi.McCallum@edcgov.us; Norma

Santiago
Subject: TRPA APC Appointments for 2011

Judy,

The Board Clerks office is trying to get better clarification on appointments made to the TRPA APC. We
have received the opinion back from our County Counsel that was requested by the Board Clerk, and he

has asked that we discuss a couple of questions with TRPA staff. They are as follows:

1) The TRPA Compact indicates that "lay members" can be appointed to the APC; however, can these
"lay members" be a member of the County Board of Supervisors?

2) Also, is it the policy of the TRPA to accept nominations for the "lay members" by the County Board of
Supervisors?

If you could possible clarify these two questions with our office, we will have a better understanding of how
these appointments are to be made in the future.

Thank you so much for your help with this matter.

Cindy Johnson
Senior Deputy Clerk,
Board of Supervisors
530-621-5393

Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain

confidential and/or privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s).
Unauthorized interception, review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable
laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient,
or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all
copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.
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To: Judy Nikkel <jnikkel@trpa.org>,
"Judi.McCallum@edcgov.us" <Judi.McCallum@edcgov.us>, "lou.green@edcgov.us"
Cc: <lou.green@edcgov.us>, Norma Santiago <norma.santiago@edcgov.us>,
"suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us” <suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us>,

Bcc:
Subject: RE: TRPA APC Appointments for 2011

Judy,

Thank you very much for the clarification. That is exactly what our office needed to find out.
Thanks again for your quick response to this matter!

Cindy Johnson

Senior Deputy Clerk,

Board of Supervisors
530-621-5393
Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us

Judy Nikkel To answer your questions below: 1) "lay memb... 03/14/2011 09:43:18 AM
From: Judy Nikkel <jnikkel@trpa.org>
To: "Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us" <Cynthia.Johnson@edcgov.us>
Cc: - "suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us" <suzanne.allendesanch@edcgov.us>,

"lou.green@edcgov.us” <lou.green@edcgov.us>, "Judi.McCallum@edcgov.us"
<Judi.McCallum@edcgov.us>, Norma Santiago <norma.santiago@edcgov.us>
Date: 03/14/2011 09:43 AM
Subject: RE: TRPA APC Appointments for 2011

To answer your questions below:

1) “lay member” means a local member of the community and is not a member of the
County Board of Supervisors

2) There is no written policy — it has been our practice in the past, as a courtesy,
asked for a recommendation from the Board of Supervisors. However TRPA could,
according to the Compact, appoint someone from the community ourselves and not ask
for a recommendation from the Board of Supervisors

Let me know if you have further questions.
Judy

Judy Nikkel

Clerk to the Governing Board
Management Assistant
775-589-5243
775-588-4527-fax
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